

Yasır Naqvi

MPP/DÉPUTÉ

Ottawa Centre

February 10, 2015

The Honourable Steven Del Duca Minister of Transportation 3rd Floor, Ferguson Block 77 Wellesley Street West Toronto, Ontario M7A 1Z8

Dear Minister, Steven

I am writing on behalf of Mr. Peter Eady, and the Civic Hospital Neighbourhood Association (CHNA). They are very supportive of my initiative to lower the default speed limit on residential streets from 50 kilometres per hour to 40 kilometres per hour.

Please find attached the letter written by Mr. Eady, which describes how the CHNA campaigned their neighbourhood themselves to have the speed limits lowered, and their reasons for supporting for my initiative. I know that this will be of interest to you as the Ministry of Transportation prepares for public consultations on this matter this spring.

As always, thank you for your time and consideration.

Warm regards,

Yasir Naqvi, MPP Ottawa Centre

cc. Mr. Peter Eady

peady23@sympatico.ca

Encl.